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SPOTLIGHT ON YOU

Talent is a gift that needs to be ‘unboxed’ to share its radiance to the world. We are pleased to
announce the virtual “Spotlight on You - 2021” for our students from Grades 3 to 10. Your child can
showcase his/her talent for not more than 3-4 minutes. This is a perfect opportunity for your child
to explore & present their unique talent virtually.

He/she can choose from any of the following:- Dancing, Singing, Playing a musical instrument,
Mono act, Story telling, Speech, Display of Magic Tricks, Cooking/Baking Demonstration, Artwork/
Digital Art Display, Animation Work Presentation. These are just a few examples. There are many
more options that your child can explore.

Your child can opt to do live demonstrations of their talent or they can record a clear video and
send it to the class teacher.

We look forward to seeing each one of our students grab this opportunity.

Things to do:-

● Inform your child's class teacher about the talent he/she wants to showcase before June 12
Saturday

● Inform her if the presentation will be live or recorded
● If the presentation is recorded, the files need to be emailed to the class teacher before June

15, Tuesday.

The proposed date for the start of the Talent Show is on June 16 Wednesday. Confirmed details
regarding the schedule will be shared later.

Feel free to contact your child’s class teacher to clear any queries.

Regards,
Sameera Basheer K
Stage 2 Coordinator
The Charter School


